CRUSADER COMMUNICATION

It's a GREAT day to be a CRUSADER!

Week of October 24th-October 28th

SAVE THE DATES

October:

10/25 Giving Tuesday

10/26 OPTIONAL Student Flu Shot Clinic

10/27 MS Sports Awards

10/28 Senior Night

November:

11/1 Dress Down Nov/Dec begins 11/1 Booster Club Meeting

11/16 Thanksgiving Chapel (OCC Shoeboxes Due)

11/18 Early Dismissal

11/21-11/25 Thanksgiving Break

"Though the mountains be shaken and the hills be removed, yet my unfailing love for you will not be shaken nor my covenant of peace be removed, says the LORO, who has compassion on you."

Isaiah 54:10

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

- GIVING TUESDAY is going STRONG!! Giving Tuesday is a short campaign for the next SIX Tuesdays to help increase the donation amounts needed for our Renew Campaign. You may give through our Venmo Development account @TrinityChristianSchool-Develop or drop a cash or check off by the office. Every little bit helps!!
- OPTIONAL Flu Clinic for Students is Wednesday, October 26th. Students will only receive a flu shot with a SIGNED Consent. If you have any questions please email Dawn Lane at dlane@trinitydublin.org.
- PTF BUNCO Night has been canceled for this Thursday.
- The Science Dept. would greatly appreciate donations for classroom aquariums-rocks, pumps & filters, etc.
- Dress Down/No Shave November & December:
 K4-5th Grades may pay \$5 to wear hats every Friday and
 6th-12th Grades may pay \$20 to wear sweat pants and/or
 not shave or get haircuts for the months of November and
 December. Cash, Check (Payable to TCS), or Venmo
 (@TrinityChrsitianSchool-Develop) is accepted.
- Operation Christmas Child Boxes will be collected at the school-wide chapel on Wednesday, November 16th. More information to come.
- Don't forget to sell your Booster Club Tickets!! If you do not intend on selling the ones you have, please turn them in.
 The drawing will be held on December 12th!
- The Georgia legislature has increased the cap and contribution limits for the GOAL program! Don't miss out on the opportunity to contribute larger amounts to our school than ever before--all in exchange for a 100% state tax credit!



Follow us on Facebook and I& @trinitychristianschooldublin
Trinity Christian School

